## PIKE VIEW UPDATE

## Neighborhood Enhancement Team

## Pike View Partnership Wrap-up:

- 187 Single-family residences
- Community virtual meeting on 4/12/2022
- Comunity cleanup / block party event on 5/21/2022
- 91% Decrease in code violations



Multiple city departments were available, providing information and resources for the neighborhood. A total of 25 residents attended the block party.

15
Cleanup
Volunteers

5

Residential properties provided assistance

5

Tools Checked out from Tool Trailer

6,740

Total pounds of debris removed at cleanup event



Special appreciation to First United Methodist Church of Arlington, Church of the Good Shepherd United Methodist, and all that volunteer at these community events!



"It is really great to see the city involved, and how these events restore pride in neighborhoods," said Mayor Pro-Tem and Council member Helen Moise. "It is eye-opening how much of a difference you can make in peoples' lives."

Special appreciation to everyone that participated in this rewarding neighborhood experience!





Learn more about
Neighborhood Enhancement
Team initiatives here:
<a href="https://arlingtontx.gov/net">https://arlingtontx.gov/net</a>

